
Dunadd Community Council – update  

 

Currently, Dunadd CC are involved with the following-  

 Setting up a steering group to create a document for Emergency and Disaster Planning.  The 

document will set out emergency procedures and hold local contact details.  This is still in 

early stages.  

 Kilmartin speeding issues – the speed survey has taken place with an average speed of 

32MPH.  We are working with the roads team at Argyll and Bute Council to see what traffic 

calming measures we can put along the A816 in Kilmartin.   

 C38 in Kilmichael – the roads and infrastructure team have confirmed they are aware of the 

issues with the C38 and will update us in February next year once they are aware of what 

budget they have with regards to upgrading the road.  

  We are delighted to report our application for the £500 Covid 19 recovery grant from Argyll 

and Bute Council, was successful.  We will use this money to host some community events 

next year.   

 TSL the appointed contractors for the Kilmartin Museum project have given us unrestricted 

funding of £2500 – we did an online survey which closed on 22nd October for the public to 

choose which ideas are taken forward.  

 We continue to receive updates on the Kilmartin Quarry Extension and the Kilmartin 
Museum at our  meetings which are currently held every 2nd month on-line.  

 

Hazel Fuller   

Secretary  

 


